
Dear Students,         Date: 21/04/2020 

I have seen some of you have submitted your requisition in the portal about some specific 

questions which were already dealt and discussed in class before lockdown. I suggest you to 

collect those from your batch mates if you were absent on those particular days in the classes. 

Further, some of you have submitted blank requisition as well as requisition for some 

questions that are already shared in the portal. Please look into it. 

Students, you are always welcome with your problems. But remember, we are not dealing 

with a single student here. Hundreds of students like you are in touch with us and we are trying 

our best to fulfill everyone’s requirements.  So, please do not ask for any note which has already 

been dealt by / given by another teacher of the department. Hope, you will understand the gravity 

of the situation. 

Lastly, I want to inform you that there will be frequent Online Test and the Question 

Papers will be shared in the Portal. You are asked to appear in the Test from your home and 

submit your scripts within the stipulated time to my personal whtsApp number. Do not submit in 

your Class WhatsApp Group as it is accessible by every member.  

Take this Test seriously as it is a part of your Internal Assessment. 


